
Chiropractic Supporters: 
 
In November 2019, individual chiropractors and representatives from chiropractic national and state 
organizations, colleges, corporate partners, and others joined together to share ideas focused on the 
future of the chiropractic profession. These dedicated volunteers shared a goal of identifying efforts that 
a diverse group of individuals and organizations could support.  
 
Chiropractic stakeholders expressed strong support for a national, strategic plan that would lead the 
entire profession into a thriving future, focusing on: 
 

• Implementing an inclusive, transparent, grassroots, and data-driven process through which to 
create a national strategic plan,  

• Inviting the entire profession to participate in identifying commonly desired goals and 
establishing unifying priorities, and 

• Utilizing volunteer teams, representing the full scope of the profession, to create an action-
oriented, measurable strategic plan. 

 
In 2020, with the help of seasoned professional facilitators, this visionary idea became the Future of 
Chiropractic Strategic Plan project. Quantitative and qualitative data was gathered from nearly 4,000 
participants representing all corners of the profession. They helped identify common goals and priorities 
which became the foundation for the Strategic Plan.  
 
A mere eighteen months after the idea was born, truly collaborative, volunteer work groups are 
continuing their work to implement this historic, actionable, measurable, Future of Chiropractic 
Strategic Plan.  A Leadership Committee has been elected by the volunteers to help lead these efforts. 
You can find a wealth of information about the plan here…. 
 
On behalf of the entire chiropractic profession and their current and future patients, we are asking for 
your support and advocacy as we work together to successfully implement the Strategic Plan! You will 
want to join the voices of those chiropractic professionals who represent the diverse philosophies and 
practice styles that make up the chiropractic profession. 
 
We need support and advocacy from dedicated organizations like yours. Other stakeholders have 
already adopted the attached Resolution Supporting the Chiropractic Future Strategic Plan, showing 
their members and the profession their support for the project and its goals. Our great hope is your 
organization will join us in publicly stating your support by also adopting the Resolution.   
 
We also hope you will agree to support implementation of the plan in other ways, as well. 
Collaboration between stakeholders is critical to its eventual success. The scope and extent of your 
support is entirely up to you, but strategic collaborations between supporters is crucial moving 
forward, and we hope you will join us! Together, we will successfully reach our overall goal of unity 
without the need for uniformity! 
 
 
Thank you for your support! 
Chiropractic Future Strategic Plan Leadership Committee  
Intra-Profession Communications Workgroup 
 


